
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
TechyTots – After School Club Friday’s 3.45 - 4.45 
 
I will be contacting parents on the waiting list directly with booking information.  
Please look out for my email.  
 
TechyTots are delighted to be continuing to bring sessions to your school in the Summer Term. 
 
Techy Tots will teach children the early steps of coding through play. Coding for those who don’t 
already know is a set of instructions for a computer to understand.  A unique session which 
mixes play with the use of technology and robots which your children will begin to program. With 
a different theme every week to keep children engaged we will be learning how to make robots 
move, sing and talk. 
 
TechyTots sessions will be continuing to run on Friday Afternoons 
01/05, 15/05, 22/05, 05/06, 12/06, 19/06, 26/06. 03/07 
No Class on 8th May (Bank Holiday) or 29th May (Half term) 
 
If any spaces become available we will let parents know.  
 
Kind Regards 
Julie Barber  
TechyTots  
Julie.barber@techytots.co.uk 
07951267677 
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